Home Learning - Week 23

This week we have continued our learning about Growing based on the traditional tale ‘Jack and the
Beanstalk'.

This week we have...

e Talked about the character of the Giant and have written a WANTED poster to describe him
using the letters, sounds and words that we know.

e In Maths we have continued to learn about 2d and 3d shapes. We have tried to make 3d
shapes out of construction kits and talked about what 2d shapes we can see in 3d shapes.

¢ We have made observations of how our cress Giant Heads are growing. We have started an
investigation to find out why plants need water by placing white flowers in coloured water, we
can't wait to see what happens.

e We practised out cutting skills by creating our own very tall beanstalks.

e This half term in Letters and Sounds we will be recapping the sounds that we have previously
learnt, this week we have practised ai, ee, igh, oa. We are practising to ensure that our tall
letters are tall and short letters are short when writing them.

Home Learning Task:

Continue with World Book Day Homework - In preparation for our world book day celebrations on
7™ March, please decorate a wooden spoon as your favourite book character.

Please bring in your favourite book for us to share together. Tell us why you like it and what is your
favourite part. (Please bring named books in on any day next week to give us time to read them alll)

Please remember to read your reading book at least five times a week.
Notes/reminders...
PE will be on Tuesdays - Please remember to wear your PE kit to school.

We require some more parents helpers for our Quince Honey Farm Trip, please let us know if
you are able to help with this.

Wishing you a restful weekend.

Ms Burnell, Mrs Paul and Cheryl.






